
RAC Maintenance Committee 

August 18, 2020, Status Report 

   

After attempting to reschedule our August meeting because of the 

unavailability of key attendees, the reschedule meeting had to be 

canceled due to a confluence of doctor’s appointments, vacations, 

meeting conflicts, and COVID-19 caution. 

Siby provided an updated Database Report to the Committee earlier in 

the month.  On that report, approximately (40) issues were reported as 

completed since our July meeting. 

Also earlier in the month, some Maintenance Committee members were 

able to canvass their assigned areas.  These new identified issues were 

listed in a special integrated list which has been provided to Siby and his 

group.  Any of these issues which are still open will be discussed at our 

September meeting. 

Hopefully, conditions and member availability will be such that we will 

be able to hold our September meeting as scheduled. 

 

Doug Atkins/Chair 

Jerry Titsworth/Sec  

 

 

 



  

 


